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Government welcomes US Trade Mission 

  
Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar is delighted to welcome the arrival of the inaugural 
US Trade Mission to Gibraltar next week.    
 
The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo MP, recalled that developing closer 
commercial and cultural ties with the United States had and continues to be a major 
commitment on the part of the Government and that this visit was a brilliant reflection of 
the work being done in the US to promote stronger trade links with the Rock.   He said that 
the establishment earlier this year of a Gibraltar branch of the American Chamber of 
Commerce (AmCham) had been a major milestone in this process. 
  
He added “I am sure that members of our business community who are looking to 
enhance their commercial links with the United States will see the benefits of AmCham 
membership, of which access to the representatives of US companies arriving on next 
week’s Trade Mission is one.   I very much look forward to welcoming our guests from the 
USA and trust their visit is both fruitful  in commercial terms and enjoyable at a personal 
level.” 
 


